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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

A public hearing will be conducted for informing citizens and soliciting public input, written or oral, 

regarding the Town of Hugo's Water System Improvements project.  This project is an outgrowth 

of the Water System Improvements Preliminary Engineering Report.  A Project Needs 

Assessment (PNA) was prepared in conjunction with the Colorado Department of Public Health 

and Environment (CDPHE).  The PNA provides project details for the Town's water system 

improvements project.  The PNA includes project necessity, alternatives, components, and how 

the project will be funded.  The PNA was submitted to the CDPHE on October 2, 2024, to qualify 

the Town of Hugo for a State Revolving Fund Loan.  An Environmental Assessment is required 

and is underway.  The location of the project improvements, the project description, projected 

costs, funding sources and environmental issues are to be discussed at a public meeting to be 

held on Monday, March 31, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Hugo Community Building, 514 2nd Avenue, 

Hugo, Colorado 80821.  A copy of the PNA is available for public review prior to the hearing at 

the offices of the Town of Hugo.  Any questions in regard to this matter should be addressed to 

the attention of Ms. Sara Lancaster, Clerk Administrator, Town of Hugo, PO Box 367, Hugo, CO  

80821-0367.   

 


